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617 Students and guests attended 
New Student Welcome

 

240 Students completed the 
evaluation form

Students were asked to rate the following on a Likert Scale 

1 Strongly 
Disagree 2 Disagree 3 Agree 4 Strongly

Agree

I feel a sense of belonging (connection)
to Mt. SAC as a result of attending this
welcome event 

99.2% Agreed or 
Strongly Agreed

Meeting the faculty in the classroom
and learning about what to expect as a
new student was helpful

97.9% Agreed or 
Strongly Agreed

The campus tour was informative

94.5% Agreed or 
Strongly Agreed

STUDENTS SHARED
THEIR OPINIONS.

HERE IS WHAT THEY 
HAD TO SAY:

"I got to experience the
school and it made me

feel less nervous."

"A lot of my questions were
answered."

"I learned different ways
to get support."

"I feel more connected,
informed, and comfortable."



Favorite Part of the Day...
Talent Show
Campus Tour
Meeting new people
Food
Resource Fair
Icebreakers 

Event Benefits...
Learned information
Learned to navigate
campus
Felt more prepared

"I was able to locate places
around campus and learn
more about what Mt. SAC

has to offer."

What was Missing?
Extended and more
detailed campus tour
Microphones for tour
guides 
Smaller groups 

The Resource Fair helped me learn
about different ways to get support
and be involved on campus

98.8% Agreed or 
Strongly Agreed

Overall, I felt this event was helpful
to new students.  

98.8% Agreed or 
Strongly Agreed
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